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On Monday morning, as part of our Year of Computing, we had a STEM workshop 

linking our Science learning of forces with Computing, using Meccano to build and 

program vehicles. In pairs we had to design a Mars Rover that was fit for the terrain 

and atmosphere on Mars. Unfortunately, a power cut hindered our experience a little 

but we demonstrated excellent perseverance, teamwork and creativity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English this week we have been reflecting on our year to help us write letters to 

go with our school reports. It was wonderful to look back over a busy but fun year! 

In Maths we have been applying many skills to solve World Cup and football related 

problems. 

Reminders: 

• Continue to practise times tables – remember to learn the division facts too 

e.g. 12 ÷ 4 = 3 

• Read at least five times a week 

• Practise spellings – continue to revise the Year 5/6 spelling words as this will 

help preparation for next year. 
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